
 
   

 
Announcement [28.11.2018] 
 

 
Regarding certain items in the electronic press about an allegedly forthcoming merger 
between Piraeus Bank and Alpha Bank, the later categorically denies their validity and 
truthfulness. 
 
This announcement is made also following a letter by the Capital Market Commission dated 
28 November 2018 on the self-same matter.     


